

Kidzone Korner

December 2010

Kidzone Preschool & Childcare Center 2755 East Napier Ave. Benton Harbor, MI 49022 269.927.6293 www.kidzoneonline.com

From the Directors Desk...

• December is here and we are entering into the winter months and the busy holiday season. Please send warm outdoor clothing labeled with your child's name each day. Also, if you need to send your child in snow boots, please send shoes or slippers for the classroom. • We will be having a couple of special events here at Kidzone during December. First, on December 1st the preschool and toddler

class will have a pizza party and time to play in the Kidzone inflatable jumpy! • On December 16th we will have a visit from Santa Claus. Miss Karla and Santa will read a special book with the children and he will have a little gift for each child. Your child is welcome to wear their pajamas to school that day! • On December 22nd at 10am the preschool class has a field trip planned to the LMC Mendel center

kitchen for some holiday baking and a tour of the kitchen. It will be a busy month, but an enjoyable one! Kidzone will be closed December 24th through January 2nd. Please plan accordingly.

Karla Pepple, Director

DECEMBER BIRTHDAYS



Taegan Pappa

Dec 3

Miss Martha

Dec 20

DECEMBER THEMES

Learning about
Numbers - part 2
Four Seasons
Holiday Cele.
Holiday Fun
Letters: G, N
Color: Blue

DECEMBER EVENTS

The Pizza Party

Dec. 1 , 11:00 am

<u>Visit with Santa</u>

Dec. 16, 11:00 am

LMC Kitchen Tour

Dec. 22, 10:00 am

Kidzone Photo Gallery



The preschoolers decorating pumpkins during the fall harvest party.



Miss Jasmine help the kids decorate cookies.